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Friday 4th October, 2024  

 

Head Teacher’s Weekly Update 

 

Dear Families,  

This week at St Wilfrid’s RC College, we have opened our doors to families for our Open Evening. It was 

fantastic to meet so many of our current families as well as prospective Year 7s. If you were unable to join 

us, and would like more information about life at St Wilfrid’s, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Our Shared Vision  

One of the key messages, shared by myself with 

parents on the evening, was around our Mission 

Statement.  You will see this statement on our school 

website and in the school building but it is more than 

simply a written document; it is lived and breathed 

by the staff at St Wilfrid’s and encapsulates our 

unique ethos. Our community at St Wilfrid’s is on a 

journey together as we strive to be the best versions 

of ourselves every day. We are incredibly proud of all 

members of our community and love to celebrate 

this as part of ’Feel Good Friday’.  

 

Celebrating our Pupils 

We regularly celebrate our pupils’ success and it has been brilliant to hear about our pupils’ sporting 

accomplishments, charitable work and extra-curricular activities. If you would like to celebrate your child’s 

achievements, please email information and any images to celebrate@st-wilfrids.org so that we can 

highlight their fantastic efforts.   
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Year 7 Welcome Mass- Thursday 24TH October  

We are delighted to invite families of Year 7 pupils into school to join us for our Year 7 Welcome Mass on 

Thursday the 25th of October. Mass will begin at 2pm. If demand exceeds capacity, we may ask families to 

limit attendance to one family member in order to ensure as many families as possible can celebrate with 

us. Thank you for your understanding with this. Further information will be shared with you in due course.  

 

Parent Survey 

At St Wilfrid’s we strive for excellence and aim to provide an exceptional education for all pupils. We are 

keen to listen to and respond to your feedback and would like to encourage all families to complete the 

questionnaire linked below. If you could please complete this by Friday the 11th of October, it would be 

greatly appreciated.  

Parent Survey October 24 

If you have any queries or your child requires any support, please do not hesitate to get in touch with our 

Heads of House:  

 

Aidan Bede Cuthbert Hilda Clitherow Columba  

[6th Form] 

aidanhouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

bedehouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

cuthberthouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

hildahouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

clitherowhouse@st-
wilfrids.org 

columbahouse@st-
wilfrids.org  

 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs C Lennox 

Headteacher  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/9iGFZsqERY

